
CNMCL Chair of the Board Luo Tao Meeting with Kari 

Nande, President of the Jiekaming Company  

 

On the morning of April 25, 2013, CNMCL chair of the 

board Luo Tao, who was on an investigating tour to the 

Congo, met in Reuben Brazil City with Kari Nande, 

president of the Jiekaming Company. CNMCL vice chair of 

the board and CEO Tao Xinghu was present at the 

meeting. 

During the meeting, president Luo Tao first thanked 

the Jiekaming Company for its support to and cooperation 

with CNMC’s projects in the Congo. He hopes that the 

Jiekaming Company and CNMC further deepen their 

mutual understanding, expand their cooperation, and 

achieve a win-win result. 

Jiekaming president Kari Nande happily recalled his 

three visits to CNMC headquarters. He said that the 

Jiekaming Company is willing to deepen its cooperation 

and exchange with CNMC, a top mining group in the world 

with tremendous strength. 

After the meeting, the two sides exchanged gifts and 

had a group photo taken to mark the occasion 



Chiefs of enterprises of CNMCL were present at the 

meeting. 

 

A cordial meeting between Chairman Luo Tao and 

president of Jiekaming  

 



 

A group photo involving Chairman Luo Tao and president 

of Jiekaming  

 




